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Resource Roundtable: Refugees in Central VA 
Friday, November 8 

11 a.m.—1:00 p.m., lunch provided. 

Dover Baptist Association  

Please call (804) 550-1980 or email dover.info@doverbaptist.org to RSVP. 

Monthly Dover Sunday School Director’s Meeting 
Hosted by: Steve Smith 

October 28—6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

Dover Office Building, Light supper provided 

Received as of    
September 19:  

        $25,613.38 

Thank You!! 

Goal: $35,000 

Leslie and Hazel Watson 
Association Missions Offering  

DOVER’S FUTURES' REPORT FROM 
2018 CONTINUES TO BE AVAILABLE 

Visit www.doverbaptist.org/dover-futures-report or call 

the Dover office (804) 550-1980 to request a copy. 

Sunday, October 13 
Clergy Appreciation Day 

Attention: Treasurers 

Gifts for the 2019 Watson Association Missions 

Offering are due by: Thursday, October 31 

Any gifts received after this date will be applied 

to the 2020 Offering. Thank you. 

Partnership Missions Focus 

Collecting Gift Cards for Tribal Elders   

Tipi Wakan Baptist Church wishes to collect (40) $25.00 Wal-mart gift cards 

for the Cannon Ball Elder Christmas Dinner. The dinner will be on  

December 5, and they would like to give each elder a gift card.  Please send 

the gift cards by November 22nd. Email partnership@doverbaptist.org or call 

(804) 550-1980 for more information. 

Christmas Gifts for Cannon Ball Community 

As part of Dover’s partnership with Tipi Wakan Ministries, we’re asking Do-

ver Baptist to sponsor a child/adult for $25.00 or whatever you feel lead to 

give. The cost of shipping gifts is expensive and the monies can be better 

used to purchase gift items. We request sending the funds by November 22nd 

to:  

Tipi Wakan Ministries  

PO Box 246  

Cannon Ball, ND 58528 

 

Tipi Wakan Ministries will purchase the gifts locally. If gifts have already 

been purchased, please feel free to send them. For more information, contact: 

Pete and Angela Adkins, (701) 854-3607 



DOVER ANNUAL MEETING

1.25 Hours

*

150+ Participants

*

Packing 2,400 Toiletry Kits & Collecting 300 or more

Food Items* (see below) for the Homeless 

in the Richmond Region

Sunday, October 27, 2019 

3-5 pm

Shalom Baptist Church

8116 Walnut Grove Road, Mechanicsville, VA 23111

BUSINESS MEETING & MISSION PROJECT
FEATURING: MOMENTS OF HOPE MINISTRIES

Dover Baptist Association is partnering with Moments of Hope Outreach to pack toiletry kits
for the homeless and collect canned food items for the food pantry. A Moments of Hope
donation box will also be provided for financial support of these ministries. Moments of
Hope Outreach (MoHope) is a Christ-centered 501(c)(3) nonprofit based in Hanover
County, impacting Richmond and five counties. MoHope currently operates a pantry near
the Hanover courthouse that provides food, fellowship, and prayer to more than 900
struggling area residents. MoHope's main Saturday events serve hot meals to over 200
people each week. Since November 2015, over 28,664 meals and 143,000 cans of food,
and more than 28,000 toiletry kits have been provided. 
Annual Business Meeting: 3-3:40 pm (Registration begins at 2:30 pm)
Mission Project: 3:45-5:00 pm
Elect your Messengers! Article 4 of Dover’s Constitution states:
Each member church shall be entitled to send two messengers to Annual, Semiannual and Special Called  Association Meetings. A church

that contributes at least $400 to the General Fund during the Association’s previous fiscal year shall be entitled to have three (3)

messengers. An additional messenger is added for each additional $400 contributions to the General Fund up to a maximum of (7)

messengers from any church. Others may attend also. Bring your messengers and others from your church to share inspiration and joy as we

celebrate how Dover Baptists help reveal Christ by doing missions together.

 
*Food items needed: Vienna Sausages, Tuna, Chili, and Peanut Butter

www.doverbaptist.org (804) 550-1980



October 6: Ridge Baptist Church 

  Alan Ray, Senior Pastor; Abbie Duenckel, Robert Coffman, Phyllis Coffman, Robert Blaylock, Theresa Altland,  

  Louise Crooks, Lindsay Ray, Neven Kalda   

Prayer & Praise: We praise God for the growing relationships that have been established between Ridge Church and the schools in 

  our community. We would request prayer that these relationships would continue to grow as we seek to demonstrate the love 

  of Christ through our work with the schools and through Ridge Day, which takes place on November 2. 

 

October 13: Samaria Baptist Church 

  Jay Hurley, Pastor; Darius Webster, Donna Turner, David Adkins 

Prayer: Pray for the church leaders and ministries of Samaria Baptist Church.  

Praise: This summer Samaria Baptist Church was able to raise over $30,000.00 to help send 20 people on a short term mission trip, 

  to Standing Rock.  They were able to minister to a number of people and in the process, God’s Spirit ministered to them, and 

  our congregation, as well. 

 

October 20: Second Liberty Baptist Church 

  Sean Young, Pastor; Patricia Page-Robinson 

Prayer: That we continue to be intentional of reaching the community for Christ; prayer for those dealing with bereavement, illness, 

   and other life issues; prayer for all students; prayer for growth in leadership. 

Praise: Celebrating 153 years of ministry at SLBC in October; Pastor Sean Young was accepted into the Rural Clergy Fellowship 

   through Campbell University. 

 

October 27: Shalom Baptist Church 

  Mark Miller, Pastor; Jeffrey Farrier, Jean Dart, Matt Boschen, Susie Lewis 

Prayer: Pray that our church would continually have an "outward focus" to those around us.  

Praise: We praise God for His blessings each day! 

Pray For These  
The leaders of Tipi Wakan Ministries, our Dover Staff, and in Dover’s churches: 

Personnel Changes 
 Randy Cooksey concluded his service as Youth Minister for 

Broadus Memorial Baptist Church on August 31. 

 Cornerstone Christian Church welcomed Car la Dillard 

as their Senior Pastor on September 1. 

 Poplar Springs Baptist Church welcomed Shir ley Adkins 

as their Ministry Assistant on September 3. 

 Westhunt Baptist Church welcomed J illian Andrzejewski 

as their Senior Pastor on September 3. 

DWMU News 

Sunday, October 13 is World Hunger emphasis. 

Area Meetings: 

Area 1 

Tuesday, October 1, 10:30 a.m. with lunch following 

Dover Baptist Church 

Dover WMU Area V Fall Meeting 

Wednesday, October 9, 2019 

10:30 a.m.-12:00 noon 

Little Elam Baptist Church 

8840 Church Lane, Charles City 23030 

Speaker:  Sally Cline, Former IMB Missionary 

Sally will share and focus our thoughts on "Is Missions  

Relevant Today?" For more information, contact  

Peggy Grivetti (804) 795-5444. Lunch served after program.  

Attendees are asked to bring a canned good or  

non-perishable to share in the Community Outreach 

Thanksgiving Baskets 

Night Group West 

Elon Baptist Church 

Monday, October 28, 7:00 pm followed by refreshments. 

Volunteer Opportunities 

 

Atlee Church's Mechanicsville Campus is seeking 

enthusiastic musicians. There is a particular need for electric 

guitarists and bassists. We play contemporary worship music, 

as well as a variety of other genres to compliment the Sunday 

message. If you are interested, please contact Sarah Hopkins 

at (804) 730-3676 or email sarah.hopkins@atleechurch.org 

 

Renewal Church in Var ina is looking for  a Contemporary 

Praise Team Leader and Musicians for our Worship 

Service. If you want to use your gifts for God,  

contact Pastor Greg Zickafoose at (804) 921-9358, or email 

renewalvarina@gmail.com 



Bob Dale, Intentional Interim Director of Missions 
Rose Mary Stewart, Intentional Interim Director of Missions 
Sam Duenckel, Associate for Missions 
Sandy Weakley, Executive Assistant 
Sue Hall, Ministry Assistant 
Steve Smith, Associate for Ministry to Church Leaders 
Jacquie Alleva, (Temporary) Office Assistant 
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Positions Available 
Visit www.doverbaptist.org for all of the job openings. 

Hebron Campus of Broadus Memorial Baptist Church seeks a part-time Worship Leader (approx. 10 hr/wk). Candidate 

must be a dedicated Christian comfortable with planning and leading various styles of music. More information available at 

www.BroadusChurch.org. Direct resumes or questions to Jeff@BroadusMBC.org, or mail to Broadus Church Personnel 

Committee (Attn: Jeff), 5351 Pole Green Road, Mechanicsville 23116.  

North Run Baptist Church seeks a part-time Ministry Assistant. Email nrbcministryassistantsearch@gmail.com for more 

information and/or apply.  

Parham Road Baptist Church seeks a part-time Minister of Children, Youth, and Families. Seminary training required. 

Contact Bernie Tinsley at (804) 364-3129 for more information and/or apply. 

Shalom Baptist Church seeks a part-time Administrative Assistant (30 hours/ week) to perform all administrative tasks that 

will support the overall function of the church.  Must be highly organized, preferred proficiency with Microsoft Office Suite, 

Membership Database software, and basic website usage. Strong people skills and an ability to learn and adapt to new skills are 

a must.  Please send resume to shalompersonnelcommittee@gmail.com 

West Point, First Baptist Church seeks a part-time Office Administrator (30 hours per week) to perform administrative 

tasks that support the overall function of the church.  Visit www.doverbaptist.org/office-administrator-part-time or email 

pastorjim@fbcwestpoint.org for more information and/or apply. 

SAFEGUARDING YOUR CHURCH AND COMMUNITY AGAINST SEXUAL MISCONDUCT 

 September 26, 11am-1pm, Dover Conference Center 

 Join a Round Table conversation with Doug Thorpe and Peggy Newman, VIPCare Counselors, and John Ivins, Jr., Attorney at 

Hirschler Fleischer.  Ask your questions, and learn from these resource persons' practical experiences. 

 Call Dover’s office at 804.550.1980 to reserve your lunch. 

Return Service Requested 

PERSONAL COACHING (CAM Class 506) 

October 14-15, Dover’s Conference Center 

This class focuses on creating a safe setting with clear boundaries for those being coached. A wide range of practical models and 

methods will be discussed and demonstrated. Register directly with the BGAV’s Empower office at 804.915.5000. 

Cost: $525 for non-BGAV persons, $325 for BGAV persons, $125 scholarships for Dover members to be reimbursed after 

registering through the BGAV. 


